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 Anti-Bullying Week 

The children have been involved in different activities and 

discussion relating to Anti-bullying this week.  The theme 

was ‘Kind Words’.  Classes have designed socks and 

added their kind words to them… 

 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 22nd  

• Eco Committee meeting – 

please bring green books 

 

Wed 24th  

• Y3 Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite Reminder 

Please avoid parking on the zig-zag lines outside school.  

This is for the safety of all at drop off and pick up times.  

Many thanks for your support and cooperation.  

 

Bikeability 

Well done to Year 5 children on 

successfully completing their 

training earlier this week.  

The instructors also commented on 

how polite, and well behaved the 

children were.  

 

Christmas Jumper Sale 

Our eco committee are holding a pre-loved / pre-

owned Christmas Jumpers and Costume sale following 

the success of the Halloween Costume sale.  If you have 

any items you would like to donate, please bring them 

to either the school office or to the playground at drop 

off on 22nd Nov.  The sale is likely to be on 29th Nov and 

6th Dec.  

Santa Claus is coming to town! 

Delivery forms have gone out in book 

bags and are available at the Londis 

shop.  Please post forms and money 

through the school letter box by Wed 

24th Nov, so that the Elves can collect 

them and get them to the North Pole 

as quickly as possible!  
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